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August 15, 1974

Mr. Karl R. Goller

Assistant Director for Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing

Office of Regulation

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

washington, D. C. 20545
Re: Oconee Nuclea ation

Docket Nos. @ 270, =287
Dear Mr. Goller:

As requested in your letter of July 22, 1974, please be advised that
the additional information relating to spent fuel handling at Oconee

Nuclear Station will be submitted on September 30, 1974.

This ad-

ditional information will be furnished as an amendment to the Oconee

FSAR.

Since spent fuel shipments from Oconee will not commence unt”’

1975, fuel cask handling will not be necessary during this period of

evaluation.

Very truly yours,
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